
DEPARTMENT OF TRADITIONAL AFFAIRS

TRADITIONAL AFFAIRS BILL: EXTENSION OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD

The public comment period in respect of the Traditional Affairs Bill as published under

General Notice 947 in Government Gazette No. 36856 of 20 September 2013, has
been extended until 31 December 2013.

Comments may be submitted in writing to:

Postal address:

E-mail:

Director-General: Department of Traditional Affairs

Private Bag X804

Pretoria

0001

RinaldiB@cogta.gov.za and TrishaR@cogta.gov.za
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